14 June 2007
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Drive SW
Olympia, WA 98504-7250
ATTN: Mr. Jim Ward

Docket Number: 070944

Subject: Reevaluation Request Due to Large Consumption Disparity Between
Connections and ERUs. '

On 4 June 2007, Washington Water Services replied to some of our questions. In the
reply it was pointed out to us that a worksheet error had been found and corrected. The
correct consumption of water by Rosario Resort was 63,688 gals/yr/2006 ERU.

The corresponding consumption of water by the residences of Rosario was 48,289
gals/yr/2006 residence. This 32% difference between the consumptions must be
reevaluated in order to provide an equitable and just distribution of all costs. We so
request with this letter and also request that these changes be included in the proposed
rate increase. '

It should be noted that the Highlands data for 2006 contains an incorrect residence count
of 102 and consumptions based on high usage due to a large leak. The leak was repaired
in November 2006 and the consumption dropped by 60 % since then. The 2006
consumption for the Highlands, as recorded and being used in the rate increase proposal,
will forecast revenue of over twice what will be realized in 2007.

Thank you for your consideration of our request.

Lee Goodwin and Duane Franklet
Highlands and Rosario Property Owners



